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March 24, 2011 

PDN Number: 1102 

PDN Change Level: Major 

Subject: Discontinuation of SM175PG-ACTEL Programming Adapter 

Dear Customer, 

This letter is to inform you of Microsemi’s decision to obsolete the SM175PG-ACTEL 
programming adapter. This programming adapter will be replaced with a new revision.  
The orderable part number will be SM175PG-ACTEL-1. Microsemi no longer supports 
the previous revision.  
Orders for the new -1 version will be supported as soon as possible. 

Regards, 

Microsemi Corporation 


